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MONTANA HEALTHCARE PROGRAMS NOTICE 
July 20, 2021 

All Providers 

Effective July 8, 2021      REVISED 

Enrollment Update – Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist 

This provider notice serves to update the April 2, 2021, provider notice entitled New Provider Type - 
Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist Provider.   

Montana Healthcare Programs will begin taking enrollments for Licensed Marriage and Family Therapists 
(LMFTs) on July 8, 2021.  

Providers may only enroll at this time. Billing for LMFT services is not yet available. A provider notice will 
be published when system updates that allow for billing have been completed.  

LMFT enrollees may request to have their enrollment in Medicaid to be effective as early as April 1, 2021.  
The option to have an April effective date is only available until December 31, 2021. LMFTs will need 
to enroll and bill for reimbursement as a licensed marriage and family therapist with taxonomy code 
106H00000X.  

This provider notice will also be sent to the interested parties lists from Addictive and Mental Disorders 
Division and Children’s Mental Health Bureau.  

Contact Information 

Betty Franklin, email Betty.Franklin@mt.gov or  telephone (406) 444-7392 
For claims questions or additional information, contact Montana Provider Relations at (800) 624-3958 or (406) 
442-1837 or email Montana Provider Relations Helpdesk.
Visit the Montana Healthcare Programs Provider Information website at https://medicaidprovider.mt.gov.
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